Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 8:09 AM

To: Huddleston, Jon

Cc: Colton, Cari; Maurer, Darlene; Fernald, Jim (UTC); Subsits, Joe (UTC); Jones, Al (UTC);
Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Subject: RE: Request for Extension to Response for Docket PG-100051

Categories: Red Category

Jon,

Commission staff agrees to extension requested. The response should be received no later than September 3,
2010.

Please contact me should you have additional questions or concerns.

David Lykken

Director, Pipeline Safety

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1219 (office)

dlykken@utc.wa.gov

http://utc.wa.gov/

From: Huddleston, Jon [mailto:Jon.Huddleston@nwnatural.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2010 4:52 PM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Colton, Cari; Maurer, Darlene

Subject: Request for Extension to Response for Docket PG-100051

David,

In the WUTC report regarding the 2010 NW Natural Clark County Distribution System inspection you requested that NW
Natural respond in writing to he report by August 23", 2010. I will be unavailable for the next two weeks starting Monday
and the compliance staff at NW Natural is currently managing inspections and responses related to our Oregon
Operations. At this time | am requesting an extension to allow us to respond on or before September 3, 2010.

Thank you for taking this into consideration.

Jon G Huclc”cston

NW Natural

Director, Deliver Gas Process
503-226-4211 ext. 4435
jon.huddleston@nwnatural.com
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